On June 27, 2005 Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following question regarding Board Item T4 - Consider Donation of Surplus Bus

Question:
With all these requests, why don't we sell them?  

Response:
By law we have to treat them the same as any other district public school.


Question:
How are we tracking this as part of the money we give up to Charter Schools?  

Response:
We track all assets donated to charter schools for recovery should the school close. We normally report on the operating funds received by each school which wouldn't include these amounts. These amounts will be included in future reports on capital funds received.  

